
New DSW and Provost 

On 3rd February 2025, an interactive meeting took place in the Vice-Chancellor's office. 

Attendees included the new Dean of Student Welfare, Prof. N.K. Paswan; Deputy Dean, Dr. 

Mohan Pratap Pradhan; Provost, Dr. Jigme Wangchuk Bhutia; Deputy Provost, Dr. Sumnima 

Rai; and Sports Coordinator, Dr. Arun Kumar Rai. Vice-Chancellor Prof. Jyoti Prakash 

Tamang welcomed the officials and congratulated them on their new roles by presenting khada. 

During the meeting, Prof. Tamang emphasized the importance of informing students about 

University guidelines. He stated this would help address issues related to student welfare, 

admissions, and examinations more effectively. He directed the Dean of Student Welfare and 

Provost, along with their teams, to make regular visits to hostels and Departments to promote 

better student discipline. He encouraged teamwork for the smooth operation of the University. 

Prof. Tamang also honored the outgoing Dean of Student Welfare, Prof. Sanjay Dahal, and 

Provost, Dr. Sudeep Ghatani, with khada and thanked them for their service. The meeting was 

also attended by the Registrar, Prof. Laxuman Sharma; Finance Officer, Prof. S.S. Mahapatra; 

Controller of Examinations, Dr. S. Murali Mohan; Joint Registrar, Dr. S.K. Gurung; Deputy 

Registrar, Ms. Grace D. Chankapa; and members of the SUSA Executive. 

 

 


